

David Sprunt
Transportation Strategy & Engagement
Transportation, Planning and Development
Essex County Council
County Hall
Market Road
Chelmsford CM1 1QH

16 June 2017

Dear David

M11 J8 Scheme

We are writing to confirm GCGP LEP fully support the bid by Essex County Council for funding for the M11 J8 scheme.

This project is crucial to deliver both housing and jobs growth throughout the area and from a GCGP LEP perspective in terms of supporting reliable and easy access to Stansted Airport, a key destination for many of the businesses in the area with links across Europe.

We have already supported the scheme with some £1m of funding and a successful outcome would ensure this key piece of infrastructure comes forward in a timely manner.

Your sincerely

Adrian Cannard

Adrian Cannard
Director of Strategy & Planning